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Please vote NO on HB 2079 that requires the Legislative Revenue Officer to study
the property tax system in this state.

Oregon is over-taxed already so no need to study property taxes. Specific over-
taxed include low- to middle-income households, seniors and persons with disabilities
living on fixed income. Increased taxes raise the cost of housing, food, basic needs,
and so much more. If Oregon legislature wants to support these populations, please
stop raising taxes as well begin auditing where all the tax money is going to reduce
waste and fraud with existing taxpayer funds.

| strongly OPPOSE HB 2079,



